
 

 

 

May 2025 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Re: Enclosed Lead Service Line Survey  

 

Interstate Engineering has been retained by the state of North Dakota to conduct an inventory 

of the water service lines throughout the City of Mooreton. Enclosed you will find some 

information regarding the state’s objectives. The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has 

mandated that all service lines be inventoried, with additional attempts to gather information 

taking place in 2025 through property owner self-identification and/or visual inspection by 

city officials or Interstate Engineering employee.  Currently, there are grants available to help 

pay for these inventories, so it is important that you participate in the enclosed self-

identification survey.  These grants will run out, which will put an added burden on your city 

staff to complete these inventories.  

Our goal, along with the city, is to have all property owners self-identify their water service line 

by filling out the survey.  If you need help with this, or do not respond by 6/9/2025, Interstate 

Engineering staff will be going door to door to complete the inventory. 

Thank you for your participation and if you have any questions, please email them to: 

leadservice@interstateeng.com 

 

Sincerely, 

Interstate Engineering 
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